#### KELSEY THE KITTEN

Kelsey likes to play outside. She likes to play inside. Kelsey has a little bed. She likes to eat cat food. Kelsey is a little cat. She is so sweet. Kelsey is my pet. The little cat can jump and play with me. Do you have a pet?

#### ANSWER THE QUESTIONS:

- 1. What is Kelsey?
- a. a cat
- b. a dog
- c. a girl
- d. a boy

- 2 What does Kelsey have?
- a. a boy
- b. a little bed
- c. a ball
- d. a bike

- 3. What does Kelsey eat?
- a. dog food b. bird food
- c. cat food d. a bed

- 4. Kelsey likes to \_
- a. play
- b. cry
- c. sing
- d. ride

#### Comprehension

A: Read the following passage then answer the questions below:

I'm Hamda. I'm eleven years old. I live in Kuwait. Last year, my family and I traveled to United Arab Emirates for our summer vacation. We stayed in Abu Dhabi, The capital city of UAE. We saw many beautiful places there. We visited the National Museum and saw traditional things. Next, we went fishing, we caught ten big fish. Then, we drove to Emirates Mall in Dubai and enjoyed shopping there. After that, we had local delicious food at famous restaurants. Last, we went to Al- Ain and saw Jabal Hafeet there. It's a wonderful mountain. It was a very nice trip. We were so happy and returned home after three weeks.

A: Mark these sentences as true (	() or false (×	÷):
1. Hamda is twelve years	old. ( )	
2. Hamda traveled to Ku	wait with h	er family. ( )
3. In Al Ain, Hamda saw	Jabal Hafee	et. ( )
4. Hamda went shopping	g in Abu Dh	aabi. ( )
5. For three weeks, Ham	da and her f	family stayed in UAE. ( )
B: Choose the correct answer from	m a,b,c or d	i B
1. Abu Dhabi is the		city of UAE.
a) mall b) palace	c) temple	d) capital
2. Hamda lives in		
a) Dubai b) Abu Dhabi c	) Kuwait	d) Al Ein
3. They went to Emirates Mall by	٧	
a) plane b) car c) b	oat d)	bus

4. They saw the traditional things in the...

Gr. 5 ENGLISH READING COMPREHENSION	AL- HIKMAH SCHOOL P.V.
	.Com
a) museum b) restaurant c) mall d) Park	
5. They caught Fish.	
a) five b) eleven c) four d) ten	
Vocabulary	
C: Put the words in the right places:	
album – artist – married – teacher	- son
1. Your brother is your mother's	
2. My parents got before ten	years.
N. E. T. N.	
3. Ateaches students.	
4. I have a lot of photos in my family	
	- CO/A
College	
5. An makes things out	of alon
5. An makes things out	t of clay
100000	
Contra	
The Wallet	
A STATE OF THE STA	
The state of the s	
	ZAIN AL- HINDI

AL- HIKMAH SCHOOL P.V.

#### Reading comprehension

Hind is a student in Dubai school. Last Monday she asked her friend Mariam for her red boots. She wanted to wear them in her cousin Alia's birthday party. So Mariam gave Hind the boots but she told her to bring them back on Wednesday. Hind was very happy to wear the red boots which was matching with her red dress.

She enjoyed her time a lot in the party. There were so many games, food and activities. She joined the painting game and suddenly one of the girls dropped some green paint on Hind's boots. Hind started sobbing and tried to clean them but she couldn't. She came back home and told her mother. The mother decided to take her shopping on Tuesday to buy new red boots for Mariam. She found the same boots in the City Centre. The mother warned her not to borrow any things from her friends. Hind learned her lesson and promised her mother not to do that ever again.

#### Answer the questions:

1. What did Hind promise her mother?	
****	
2. Why was Hind crying in the party?	
***************************************	

AL- HIKMAH SCHOOL P.V.

Circle a, b, c or	d:			
1. Mariam bo	ots are			
a. green	b. red	c. black	d. white	
2. Mariam ne	eded the boots on			
a. Thursday	b. Monday	c. Tuesday	d. Wednesday	1000
3. Hind boug	ht the new boots fro	om		
a. school	b. Mega mall	c. City Centre	d. Sahara mall	
4. Hind is a				
a. mother	b. student	c. doctor	d. salesperson	
What do these	e words refer to?			
1. her (line	3) refers to			
a. Hind	b. Alia	c. mother	d. Marian	1
2. them (lin	e 7) refers to			
a. friends	b. activities	c. boots	d. games	
What do these w	vords mean?			
1. Borrow me	eans			
a. take	b. give	c. return	d. buy	
2. sobbing me	eans			
a. laughing	b. playing	c. singing	d. crying	

AL- HIKMAH SCHOOL P.V.

3.	" same "	means	 	 

a. paint

b. like

c. look like

d. borrow

#### Read and answer:

Stockholm Palace is the official home of the Swedish King and his family. It is the largest palace in Sweden and the most beautiful. It has 609 rooms! It is 115m wide and 120m long!

Baalbek is a town in the Bekaa Valley of Lebanon. It has some of the biggest and most important Roman temples in the world. Each year, there is a famous international music festival in Baalbek.

The Tower of London, on the River Thames, is the most frightening place in London. Inside, you can walk through the old prisons. You can even see the Chamber of Horrors! Many people think that it is the best place to visit in

## A-Put (√) or (X) between the brackets.

- 1- ( )Baalbek is town in London.
- 2-( )The Swedish king lives in Baalbek.
- 3-( )The River Thames is in Stockholm.]
- 4-( )There is a music festival in Baalbeck every year.
- 5-( )The most frightening place in London is the Tower of London.

### B) Circle the correct answer:

- 1-The Bekaa balley is in
- a)Lebanon b)Stockholm c)London d)Paris
- 2-There are Roman \_\_\_\_\_ in Baalbek.
- a) food b)temples c)horses d)dogs
- .3-The Swedish king lives in a\_\_\_\_\_.

Gr. 5	READ	ENGLISH ING COMPREHENSION	AL- HIKMAH SCHOOL DN P.V.
a)house	b)palace	c)temple	d)hotel.
4-The Swedis	sh Palace has	in it.	
a)609 b)1	120 c)	115 d)	607
5-Inside the	Γower of London	you can see old	
a) clothes	b) prisons	c) people	d) food
		Vocabulary	
4			
seat, c	oast, capital,	northwest, sout	h east, island, forest,
3- Abu Dhab 4- Sharjah lie 5- A 6- Don't keep	i is the c	of the UAE.	
	old Roman	in Labanon	
a) school			in
I.S.		_ when traveling b	
a) food	b) shirt	<u> </u>	A Section 1
		from Al Dh	
a) kilomet		ers c) mi	
		between mountain	
a) tree	b) sea	c) val	
71 6	,	The state of the s	
			ZAIN AL- HIND

Gr. 5	ENGLISH READING COMPREHENSION		AL- HIKMAH SCHOOL P.V.		
5- This painting is	really a				
a) work of art					
a) Work of are	o) carry	0) 4111111111111111111111111111111111111			
	S	tructures			
D) Correct the wor	ds between brack	ets:			
1– Burj Al-Arab	is the (high)	tower	in the UAE.		
2- My house is (	clean)	than Ali's house	The state of the s		
3- Rashid's hous	se is the (beautiful)	)	house in the town.		
4- This is my bo	ook. It is (me)				
5- Last Sunday,	I (play)	soccer with	my friends.		
6- This is the (go	ood)game	I have ever played.			
		VV7			
E) Write three mea		Writing	C1: 1		
:	milgitii sentences	about your tillings	you may mid in the		
museums : 1					
2					
3					
F) Write the missin					
1- Ali is going stra	- 111				
2- buy yourself a c		1.57			
3- Go p_st the sec		each the school.			
4- The police_an	TALL 60 EX 52%				
CA T		The same			
			ZAIN AL- HINDI		

Gr. 5	ENGLISH READING COMPREHENSIO	AL- HIKMAH SCHOOL P.V.
	Cov	ACDIO.
		William Control
	agraph of 60-70 words about the rould like to visit these words may h	
	ping centre, temple, farms, Old	SELECTION OF SELEC
, museums	TO 100 TO	souq, parks, 711 mm, beaches
, muscums	)	
	14 to 1	
_		
- 12		
A CONTRACTOR OF THE PARTY OF TH		
		The state of the s
		en Con
		ALL CONTRACTOR OF THE PARTY OF
		Y
		THE STATE OF THE S
		Carry
		2000
		S Partition of the Control of the Co
		ZAIN AL- HINDI

AL- HIKMAH SCHOOL

#### Read and answer

In a small house, in a small town, live three young boys. Ali is ten years old, Salem is 12 and majid is 15. they do there chores regularly. Ali does the dishes and takes the garbage out. Salem walks the dogs and feeds the parrot. Majid mows the lawn and washes the care. He also takes care of his brothers. Their parents are very happy with them.

$A$ – Put $(\forall)$ or	r(X) in the following	g:		
1- The boys	live in a big house.	(	)	
2- They do	their chores regularly	7. (	)	
3– Salem do	es the dishes.	(	)	
4- Ali takes t	the garbage out.	(	)	
5- Majid nev	ver Mows the lawn.	(	)	
1-This passa	ge is about :			
a) food	b) chores		c) jobs	
2–The one v	who takes care of his	bro	thers is:	
a) Salem	b) Ali		c) Majid	
3-Thier pare	ents are very	_ w	ith them.	
a) sad	b) happy	C)	) angry	
4– The unde	rlined pronoun then	n lir	ne 7 refers t	:0:
a) the hovs	h) parents	C	chores	

AL- HIKMAH SCHOOL P.V.

## Vocabulary

Put t	the	follo	wing	phrases	and	words	in	the	right	blanks:	

		The second section of the second seco
Put the following	ng phrases and wo	rds in the right blanks:
1- I always _	the floor	
a) cook	b) sweep	c) sleep
2- Tim	the animals:	
a) feeds	b) sweep	c) drive
3-My sister	a book to my	little brother.
a) reads	b) cook	c) clean
4- Sometime	es, mothert	the soup.
a) go	b) burns	c) run
5- Who	the table every	day ??
a) sets	b) burn	c) do
		Structures
1-Horses	run fast at races	
a) have to	b) has to	c) will to
2-we	study hard for the	exam.
a) has to	b) have to	have
3- The dentist	people's te	eth .
a) fix	b) fixes	c) fixs
4- Students in t	the UAE to s	chool at 7:10 am.
a) goe	b) goes	c) go
5- My father sp	ends his time	_ at home .
a) work	b) works	c) working

#### Writing

- a) Provide the missing letters:
  - 1- I like wa\_ching TV.
  - 2- Mona list\_ns to music.
  - 3- I am fond of sho\_ping
  - 4- I hate ch\_res.
- b) Write three meaningful related sentences about the daily activities :

1-\_\_\_\_\_

2\_\_\_\_\_

3-\_

c) Write a paragraph of about 60–70 words about your dream schedule, these words may help you:

(breakfast, computer, lunch, music, art, sports)

AL- HIKMAH SCHOOL P.V.

## \*correct the verbs between the brackets:

1- My brother (wash)_	the dishes.
2- We (make)	our beds.
3- She (take)	the garbage out.
4- Rashid (read)	a story every week.
5- Salim (brush)	his teeth every night.
6- The boys (fix)	their own chairs.
7- I ( play)	chess weekly.
8- Animals ( like)	to sit in the sun.
9- Men ( work)	hard to get money.
10- You ( drive)	
11- Saef is going to play S	occer on (three) March.
12- She was born on (two	o) of April.
13- When did they (comi	ng)?
14- What (is)	you doing yesterday?
15- Al-Ain is (big)	Sweihan.
16- Sultan is (old)	on in our family.
17- (Does)	you do your H.W yesterday?
	s) his room.
19- (Do)	Afra washing her clothes?
20- Saef is (tall)	one in the class.
	Mohammed.
22- Gamal is going to go	to London on April (thirty eight)
and the state of t	The state of the s

23- Mooza is (short)	Tuffaha.
24- Did people use Electric Bulb	150 years ago?
* No, they (do)	A
25- Is there a Sewing Machine in	your house? Yes, there (to Be)
-,	
26- There (be not)	any apples in the fridge.
27- There (be)	a cat on the table yesterday.
28- You (should)	drive fast or you will hurt yourself.
29- You (shouldn't)	wear a helmet when you ride your
bike.	
30- They (be going)	to wash clothes next week.
31- The giraffe and lion (be)	animals.
32- We hurt (usselves)	yesterday.
33- I do my home work (herself)	
34- How (many)	is this jacket?
35- How much is the (new)	doll cost?
36- I think, it's fun (collect)	stamps.
37- I think, it's fun (play)	Soccer.
38- Alia and Mariam (be not)	in the school today.
39- Sultan (be not)	in the school yesterday.
40- She (be going)	to clean the room
tomorrow.	

41- Al-Ain is (beautiful	) than Sweihan.
42- Monkey can (jump	ed)
≥ Fill in the spaces with	h words from the box:
Where-When-What-	Who-Which-How-How much-How many-why-
1	are you watching T.V? In the living room.
2	did you do yesterday? I went to Al-Ain.
3	is this jacket? It's 120 Dhs.
4	do you go to school? On foot.
5	is your name? I'm Saef.
6	color do you like red or green?
	is bigger an elephant or an ant? An ant.
8	is faster Shamsa or Mariam? Mariam is faster.
9	are you going to do your H.W? In the afternoon.
10	car is this? It's his.
11	farms does his uncle have? Three farms.
12	didn't he come to school today? Because he was
sick.	
13	are you working? In Abu Dhabi Bank.
14	are they? Mohammed and Mooza.

Gr. 5	ENGLISH READING COMPREHENSION	AL- HIKMAH SCHOOL P.V.	
15	book do you like to study	English or Arabic?	
English.			
16	is she doing now? She is dong he	er home work.	
17	are you? Fine, thank you.		
18	book is this? It's theirs.		
19	are you going to clean the room? Tomorrow.		
20	she plays Basket ball? Because she likes it.		
21	sisters does she have? No one.		
22	are the flying to Paris? By pla	ne.	
23	drew this Pictures? Shamsa.		
24	do these ro	cks cost? 55 \$.	
25	did you love him? I loved al my friends.		
26	rooms are there in your house? 6 rooms.		
27	can a seal do? It can swim.		

28- ----is going to be the party? In the club.

29- ---- is she angry? She drops her Ice-Cream.

#### II. Read and answer the questions below

30- ---- is she? She is ill.

Last Friday Salem and his family went for a camping trip. They went by car at 8 o'clock in the morning to Al-Ain. It was their first camping trip. They were in Al-Ain at 10 o'clock. Salem and his sister Fatima put up their tent very quickly, and then they went to play. At 10:30 the sky became darker and the rain started. Salem's mother wanted to go home father said, "No, let's stay in the car". At 11 o'clock the rain stopped, and then Salem's father started building a campfire.

After that, mother cooked the food. They slept in the tents. They went back home at 5 o'clock in the afternoon on Saturday. It was a very interesting trip.

A. Choose the corr	rect word from a, b or c:	
1. Salem's family w	rent for	_trip.
a. fishing	b. camping	c. riding
2. Salem and his sis	ter went to	
a. study	b. swim	c. play
B. What does the u	inderlined word refer to	A 7
C. Circle the oppo	site of the following wor	ner c. Salem and his family
"start" is the opposi	te of	
a. finish	b. begin	c. come
D. Circle the corre	ect answer:	
In the text, Salem's	family	
a. didn't like the tri	p	
b. enjoyed the trip		
c. stayed five days t	here	

AL- HIKMAH SCHOOL P.V.

## Vocabulary

A. Choose the rig	ght answer		
1	work ou	tdoors. They plant fruits a	and vegetables.
a. dentists	b. artists	c. farmers	
2. Ahmed has to		the lawn every Sunday.	
a. read	b. sweep	c. mow	
3. My brother's so	on is my		
a. nephew		c. niece	
4. We can play cha. grocery store		. c. zoo	
5. The	is the f	astest way to travel.	
a. boat	b. bus	c. plane	
6. I never take ou	it the	W. 2	
a. garbage	b. dream	c. music	
7. Aisha likes to p	olav		
a. break	b. piano	c. forest	
8. My mother has	s to cook		
			7.55.15.15
			ZAIN AL- HIN

Gr. 5		LISH OMPREHENSION	AL- HIKMAH SCHOOL P.V.
a. riddle	b. video game	c. supper	
9. What d	lo you like to do in your _	- 17	time.
a. chart	b. pet	c. free	
10. She h:	as to the	floor.	
a. sweep	b. swim	c. set	
*correct tl	he verbs between the brack	ets:	
10-	My brother (wash)	the	dishes.
11-	We (make)	our beds.	
12-	She (take)	the garbage	out.
13-	Rashid (read)	a story ever	y week.
14-	Salim (brush)	his teeth ev	ery night.
15-	The boys (fix)	their own c	hairs.
16-	I ( play)	chess weekl	y.
17-	Animals ( like)	to sit in the	sun.
18- Mei	n ( work) h	ard to get mon	ey.
10- You	( drive) very	slowly.	
11- Saef i	s going to play Soccer on (t	hree)	March.
12- She v	vas born on (two)		of April.
13- When	n did they (coming)		?
14- What	(is) you doi:	ng yesterday?	
15- Al-A	in is (big)		Sweihan.
16- Sultar	n is (old)		on in our family.
17- (Does	s) you do y	your H.W yeste	erday?
18- He ha	ave to (sweeping)		his room.
19- (Do)	A	fra washing her	clothes?
			ZAIN AL- HINDI

11-

12-

sick.

40- She (be going)	to clean the room	
tomorrow.		
41- Al-Ain is (beauti	ful) than Sweihan.	
42- Monkey can (jun	mped)	
≥ Fill in the spaces w	with words from the box:	
whose	t-Who-Which-How-How much-How many-wa	
1	are you watching T.V? In the living roon	n.
2	did you do yesterday? I went to Al-Ain.	·
3	is this jacket? It's 120 Dhs.	
4	do you go to school? On foot.	
5	is your name? I'm Saef.	
	color do you like red or green?	
7	is bigger an elephant or an ant? An ant.	
8	is faster Shamsa or Mariam? Mariam is fas	ter.
9	are you going to do your H.W? In the afte	ernoon.
10	car is this? It's his.	

ZAIN AL-HINDI

--- farms does his uncle have? Three farms.

--- didn't he come to school today? Because he was

AL- HIKMAH SCHOOL P.V.

13	are you working? In Abu Dhabi Bank.
14	are they? Mohammed and Mooza.
15	book do you like to study English or Arabic
English.	
16	is she doing now? She is dong her home work.
17	are you? Fine, thank you.
18	book is this? It's theirs.
19	are you going to clean the room? Tomorrow.
20	she plays Basket ball? Because she likes it.
21	sisters does she have? No one.
22	are the flying to Paris? By plane.
23	drew this Pictures? Shamsa.
24	do these rocks cost? 55 \$.
25	did you love him? I loved al my friends.
26	rooms are there in your house? 6 rooms.
27	can a seal do? It can swim.
28	is going to be the party? In the club.
29	is she angry? She drops her Ice-Cream.
30	is she? She is ill.

# READING COMPREHENSION PAINTING PICTURES

One of the things I like best about school is my art class. We have a great teacher named Mrs. Hilbert. She is a wonderful artist. I love to watch her draw and paint. She taught us how to mix paint to make just the right colors for our paintings. She plays good music while we draw and paint. We draw and paint almost every day in class. Some days we look at pictures of other artists. It is interesting to do this. It helps me to think of things that I want to paint or draw. We have an art exhibit in May this year. Our work will be in one of the banks in our town. We are inviting people from the community to our exhibit. Our parents are invited to go with us. I have three paintings I am working on now. I hope one of them will be chosen to be in the exhibit. I like having a goal to work toward.

#### ANSWER THE QUESTIONS:

MINSWER	TE QUESTIONS:		
1. What is one	e of the favorite class	es of this st	rudent?
a. math	b. reading	c. art	d. music
2. The author	describes Mrs. Hilb	ert as a	
a. nice lady	b. wonderful artis	t c. sw	veet person
	d. beautiful pe	erson	
3. What did N	Ars. Hilbert teach th	e class to do	5?
a. bake choco	late cake b. w	rite great st	ories
c. mix paint	d. de	o long divis	ion
4. Why does i	t help this student to	see the wo	orks of other artists?
a. to learn to d	lraw		b. mix paint

- c. to think about what she wants to paint d. none of these

- 5. Where will the art exhibit be?
- a. at the library
- b. at one of the banks c. at the school
- d. at one of the churches
- 6. What does this student hope will happen with her paintings?
- a. one of them will be sold b. one of them will be chosen for the exhibit one of them will be of her younger sister
  - d. one of them will be lost

AL- HIKMAH SCHOOL P.V.

# READING COMPREHENSION A PRETTY DAY

Mom said, "It is a pretty day. Go and play outside." Jenny and Joe went outside. The sky was blue and it was warm. Jenny said, "We can run and play. I will run after you, Joe". Joe ran and ran. Jenny ran and ran. They ran up the hill. They ran down the hill. Joe sat down. "You can't run after me," he said. "I am too fast for you." Jenny laughed at Joe.

	2017		and the same of
Choose the right	word	- Carried Color	-
. 37			
1. Who told then	n to go outside?		
a. Jenny	b. Joe	c. Mom	
2. It was a	day.		
a. cold	b. ugly	c. pretty	
3. Who ran after	Joe?		
a. Jenny	b. Mom	c. the dog	
4. Who was too	fast?		
a. Jenny	b. Joe	c. Mom	
5-Jenny and Joe	Played the house	2.	
a. in	b. outside	c. under	

### Reading Comprehension All in Good Time

My brother, Jimmy, is three years older than I am. I don't think that's a good enough reason for him to be the king of this house! Why does he get to do so much more than I do? He can stay out later, have sleepover parties, and he has the neatest games and CDs.

"When can I do the things Jimmy can?" I ask my mom. "All in good time," my mom always answers. Jimmy is going to a concert tomorrow night. It sounds so cool! I want to go, too. But my parents say no, because I am too young. Too young! Iam almost 10 years old! Can't they see I am not a baby anymore? Jimmy is going with some friends and one parent. I asked him if I could go with him, and he just laughed as he patted me on the head. I hate it when he does that. Tonight we are going to have tacos for dinner. Jimmy loves tacos. I hate them. But of course we are having what King Jimmy wants. He is Mom's favorite. I just know it. Jimmy gets home from school earlier than I do, because he is in middle school. If our mom is deciding what to cook for dinner, he is there to tell her. I can't help it if I get home a whole hour later. It isn't fair!

Someday I am going to be just like Jimmy. I am going to go to concerts, and have my friends sleep over. I am going to have better CDs to listen to, and more fun games to play. Someday I will be able to do all the things Jimmy can do. I just want that someday to be today!

AL- HIKMAH SCHOOL P.V.

How do you think the character in this story feels?

Have you ever felt this way? Why? Or Why not?

Who are you more like: the story's character or Jimmy?

#### I WANT TO BE A FIREFIGHTER

I want to be a firefighter when I grow up. They are nice people. They help to put out fires. They help to keep us safe. Firefighters drive big red trucks. I like their red hats and yellow clothes. The trucks make a loud noise when they go by. Do you want to be a firefighter?

#### ANSWER THE QUESTIONS: (10)

- 1. What do firefighters do?
- a. drive white trucks b. wear green hats c. put out fires
- 2. What do firefighters drive?
- a. a big yellow bus b. a big red truck c. a blue bike
- 3. Firefighters help to keep us \_\_\_\_\_
- a. happy b. sleepy c. safe

- 4. The trucks are \_\_\_\_\_.
- a. green
- b. loud c. quiet
- 5-Their clothes are \_\_\_\_\_
- a. red
- b. yellow
- c. black

Read, then mark  $\sqrt{\text{(or)} \times . (10)}$ 

- 1- firefighters help to put out fires ( )
- 2- The firefighters trucks has no noise. ( )
- 3- Firefighters have red hats and yellow clothes ( )
- 4- Firefighters drive small red trucks (
- 5- They help to put out fires. and keep us safe. (



AL- HIKMAH SCHOOL P.V.

#### Vocabulary

Read the words and put the correct one in the correct: sentence> (5)

( dishes - garbage - pajamas - shopping mall - weekend)

- 1-My mother asked me to take out the\_\_\_\_\_.
- 2- Last Friday I and my family went to the \_\_\_\_\_\_.
- 3-My mother busy in the kitchen She did the \_\_\_\_\_\_.
- 4-We decided to go to Dubai this \_\_\_\_\_\_
- 5-I wore my \_\_\_\_\_\_before I went to the bed,

AL- HIKMAH SCHOOL P.V.

#### Structures

Do the word search:

Find then Write the Past tense of these verbs

sleep \_\_\_\_\_

make \_\_\_\_

ride

get \_\_\_\_\_

eat \_\_\_\_\_

do \_\_\_\_\_

clean \_\_\_\_\_

play \_\_\_\_\_

is \_\_\_\_\_

take \_\_\_\_\_

Try to examine yourself

Check How many Do you Know?

The Present tense	The Past tense
sleep	
eat	
run	- CO.,,
have	Sell Tilled
read	
ride	914
do	

Gr. 5	ENGLISH READING COMPREHENSION	AL- HIKMAH SCHOOL P.V.
ge	et	"Co.
ma	ke	MALLO
lik	ce e	
g	0	
tal	ce 🥰	
pla	ay	
wr	ite	
for	get	7.00
cle	an	Mary Fr
se	e	13.
dri	nk	37
i	s	

## Writing Skills (P. 1)

## Fill in the missing letters: (3)

- 1- Ali wore his pa\_am\_s before he went to bed.
- 2- Last wee\_e\_d I went to the Park.
- 3- I did the dishes and took out the g\_rba\_e

AL- HIKMAH SCHOOL P.V.

## Writing Skills

Read the puzzles then order the events: ( 10 )

Fatima ate her lunch at 2	:00 . She rode her bike in the af	fternoon. She got up
early in the morning. Sh	e made her bed then she had her	r breakfast at 7:30 . She
saw her friend at 8:00 in	n the evening.	
What did Fatima do last	Thursday after she got up?	

1-	
1-	
• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	
2-	
• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	
3-	
*************************	
4-	
• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	
5-	

#### Reading Comprehension

Charli does not get scared when he sees spiders. He gets excited when he finds new kind of spiders .He likes to learn about them. He knows that spiders have eight legs and come in different sizes and colors. Many spiders make webs to catch bugs for food. The tarantula does not make a web. It is faster than all other spiders. It can catch its food because it can run fast. It is bigger than the bugs it eats.

Charlies friend Tomas asks him, "Do spiders get angry when people break their webs? "Charlie doesn't know how spiders feel, but he feels sad for the spiders, Making a web is a lot of work.

Read, then mark √ (or	r) ×			
1-Charli feels scared w	hen he sees t	he spiders. ( )		
2-Spiders have eight le	egs and come	in different sizes and colors. ( )		
3-The tarantula make	webs to catch	the bugs. ( )		
4-The tarantula is small	ller than the l	ougs it eats. ( )		
5-the spiders feel happ	y when you	break their webs. ( )		
No. of the last of		4.37		
Choose the right word				
1-Charli gets	when he	sees new kind of spiders.		
a-sad	b- scared	c-excited		
2-Carli likes to	about s	piders.		
a-play	b- learn	c-write		
3-The spiders make _	to catch bugs for food.			
a-webs	b-bags	c-house		
4-Turantula is		_than all other spiders.		

Gr. 5	ENGLISH READING COMPREHENSION			AL- HIKMAH SCHOOL P.V.	
43/2			The same of the same of		
a-slower	b-faster		- longer		
5-Making webs is					
a-little	b-not		c-a lot		
Choose the corre	ect word to com	plete the senten	ces.		
_( garbage - d	rops – fu	n – curly	- fils )		
1-Rashid and Kh	alid are having _	with	the ball.		
2-Yesterday I too	k out the				
3-There are 100					
4-My friend has a		brown hair.			
5-Salma gets sad			crean		
	200				
Circle the items	doesn't belong				
1- scared	sad	happy	tall		
		V			
2-lettuce	carrot	chicken	celery		
3-juice	soda	apple	milk		
4-beefburger	salad	hotdog	chicke	n	
5-banana	orange	beans	pear		
				7.17.17	
				ZAIN AL- HINDI	